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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION
300 Erie Blvd. West

Syracuse, New York 13202

 December 6, 1999

Honorable Debra Renner, Acting Secretary
Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

Dear Acting Secretary Renner:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission is Niagara Mohawk Power
Corporation's (Company) tariff amendments revising the filing of November 18,
1999 in recognition of Mr. Paul Powers', Director-Office of Energy &
Environment, correspondence dated May 19, 1999 pertaining to traffic signals.

First Revised Leaf No. 78.1

To P.S.C. No. 214 Electricity

Effective: March 1, 2000

The purpose of this filing is to revise Leaf No. 78.1 which was included
in the filing in Case No. 99-E-1632 which complied with Mr. Powers' request
for electric utilities of New York State, if applicable, to file tariff
revisions recognizing recent traffic control technological advancements that
advocate energy efficiency.  This filing also provided for metered measurement
of kilowatt-hour consumption of equipment at a traffic control location
(location).  This filing updates the Distribution Delivery Charge filed on the
original leaf to $29.54.

Workpapers that will be submitted to the Department of Public Service
staff under separate cover will address this new rate.

The Company requests waiver of newspaper publication for this filing. 
Each traffic control customer will be notified of the proposed revisions
within four weeks of this filing issuance. 

Please direct any questions regarding this matter to Mr. David F.
McIntyre, Rate Analyst, Energy Transactions-Tariff Services, C-1, Syracuse,
New York, 13202, phone; (315)428-6828, fax; (315)460-8592, e-mail;
mcintyred@NiagaraMohawk.com.

Please advise the undersigned of any action taken with respect to this
filing.

Sincerely,

George A. Bauman, Manager
Tariff Services

Received: 12/6/1999


